
 

During the Session meeting held on April 22, 2024: 

• An update on the early commitments to the Renew! Capital Campaign will be  
announced during both Worship services on 4/28 

• Modifications to the Transportation Policies and Procedures as submitted by the  
Administrative Ministry were approved 

• Coddy Coddington was elected as a Session representative and Vice Chair of the  
Officer Nominating Committee 

• The "Cool the School" fundraiser for the Sardis Weekday School via the Capital  
Campaign was approved 


